
Survey of CSP Stakeholders in the Gulf of Mexico

Invitation and Reminder Emails

Invitation Email Text:

Subject: Coastal Storms Program Survey

Dear Colleague,

NOAA’s Coastal Services Center in Charleston, SC is conducting a survey to stakeholder satisfaction with 

the Coastal Storms Program (CSP) in the Gulf of Mexico. You have been selected for this survey because 

of your interest in activities, products and services provided by the CSP.

Please participate in this 10 minute survey about the program’s progress toward its objectives, your 

satisfaction with how the program functions, the usefulness of the products it generates, and how the 

program benefits compare to its costs.

[Survey link]

The feedback gather through this survey will be used to improve the CSP activities across the U.S. If you 

have any questions or comments regarding this evaluation, please contact [NAME] at [PHONE] or 

[EMAIL].

Thank you,

[NAME]



Reminder Email Text:

Subject: Reminder: Coastal Storms Program Survey

Dear Colleague,

Recently we sent you an invitation to participate in a brief survey about Coastal Storms Program (CSP) in

the Gulf of Mexico.  This is just a little note to remind you to please consider participating in this survey.

[Survey link]

The feedback gather through this survey will be used to improve CSP activities across the U.S. If you 

have any questions or comments regarding this evaluation, please contact [NAME] at [PHONE] or 

[EMAIL].

Thank you,

[NAME]


